
ORIENTATION WORKSHOPS ON RTI 

The Central Information Commission has issued instructions for conduct of periodic 

conferences, seminars to sensitize, familiarize and educate the concerned officials about the 

relevant provisions of RTI Act, 2005 for effective discharge of duties and responsibilities. 

With an effort to ensure transparency credibility, objectivity and 

accountability, CBSE has been conducting orientation workshops on RTI from time to time. 04 

workshops were conducted on 25.03.2022, 11.07.2022, 18.01.2023 and 30.01.2023. 

A workshop has been conducted is hybrid mode on 24.05.2023 at CBSE Headquarter for all 

CPIOs/FAAs. The programme was conducted by an eminent expert Dr. Pankaj K.P. 

Shmyaskar, DDG, Ministry of Statistics and Programme Implementation.  More than 80 officers 

and staff of CBSE from various departments and 17 Regional Offices across the country 

participated. 
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